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The vision of Roselle District 12 is to prepare students to 
ethically engage in our global society.
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COVID-19 Testing in Our Schools

● Partner: Northshore Clinical Lab
● Services Offered in D12

○ Opt-in weekly screening for students and staff
○ On-demand test at request of parent (for student) or staff 

(for self) if symptomatic, upon return from travel, etc.
○ Test to stay when identified as a close contact at school 

● Testing method: cheek swab
● Testing conducted by: Northshore Clinical for weekly 

screening, D12 health office staff for on-demand, test to stay
● Cost: None (Insurance will be billed but co-pays, deductible, 

etc. will not be applicable)

CDC Guidance on Testing

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/what-you-should-know.html


Overview of Process

● Parent signs permission for student to be tested
● Parent signs up with student/parent information on 

Northshore portal
● Student tested at school site (cheek swab)
● Results provided to school and parent within 24-48 hours
● Test to Stay

○ Student is identified as a close contact at school 
○ Student may remain in school as long as they are 

symptom-free and participates in on-site testing on Days 
1, 3, 5, and 7 after exposure

● Required testing for extracurricular participation: Not 
required at this time but the district reserves the right to 
adjust this decision if positive cases/quarantine numbers 
warrants



FAQ

Do fully vaccinated individuals need to test in order to remain in 
school if they are close contacts? No, fully vaccinated individuals do not 
need to quarantine or participate in test to stay in order to remain in 
school.
What is needed in order to register on Northshore’s Parent Portal? The 
parent’s driver’s license or state issued ID and insurance information. If 
the student is uninsured, there will be information to check off but a 
driver’s license or state issued ID will still be required.
May I get my child tested elsewhere for test to stay? No, a student 
identified as a close contact must use our school-based testing program 
so that we have timely access to all test results.
Why are we adding testing now? As our information evolves, so do our 
protocols. Adding testing as another layer of mitigation increases the 
opportunity for students to remain in school and for our schools to 
remain open.
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